
Perth & Kinross Council – 23 February 2022 

Capital Budget Amendment – SNP Group 

This Amendment agrees with the recommendations of the report. 

In addition, in line with Council’s approval of the Investment Blueprint as part of its 
overall Strategic Capital Investment Planning Framework of 6 October 2021, the 
following investment proposal should be developed into a Strategic Business Case 
(SBC).  

 urgent works on Pullar Terrace embankment to make safer and more 
aesthetically appealing. 

Once completed, the Strategic Business Case (SBC) will undergo a Gateway Review 
which will provide an assessment of the strategic need for the investment and 
recommendation as to whether the SBC should be further developed into an Outline 
Business Case. 


